
Chapter seeking January luncheon 
speakers 
The AGA Dallas Chapter is planning for our January 2018 
luncheon at which we will offer three hours of Continued 
Professional Education.  

The Chapter Executive Committee is looking for speakers for our 
January 2018 CPE luncheon. Please contact AGA Dallas chapter 
President Melinda DeCorte at melindadecorte@gmail.com if you 
have suggestions for speakers. 

Leadership Opportunities 
Are you interested and able to serve on a technical planning 
committee for our CPE events? Quarterly time commitment is 
approximately 5-8 hours. Responsibilities include identifying CPE 
topics and potential speakers, contacting speakers and 
coordinating with them to obtain speaker bios and presentation 
materials, and support in maintaining compliance with CPE 
sponsorship requirements of the Texas State Board of Public 
Accountancy. Please contact AGA Dallas chapter President 
Melinda DeCorte at melindadecorte@gmail.com if you are 
interested. 

Member Meet and Greet 
On October 12, 2017, we will host a Member Meet and 
Greet at the Roots Bar at 6142 Frisco Square Blvd. from 6 
p.m. to 8 p.m. Meet your fellow AGA members and you 
could also win a door prize!  

Save the Date – Holiday Social 
The AGA Dallas Holiday Social is scheduled for December 
5, 2017, at the EJ Wills Gastro Pub in Dallas at 18208 
Preston Road, Ste. 3, near the Addison and Dallas border. 
Members can donate a non-perishable food item to be 
donated to a local food pantry while joining in the 
merriment. 

 

 

Member Spotlight 

AGA Dallas Secretary Laura Velez, 
attended the AGA Professional 
Development Training in Boston in July 
2017. Pictured in the photo from left to 
right are AGA Dallas Past President and 
Treasurer Trish Wheeler and Velez. 

Send us your updates! Members will be 
highlighted in upcoming newsletters. 
Contact AGA Dallas President Elect 
Brandi Price at 
brandireneeprice@gmail.com.  

 

For more information about the AGA 
Dallas Chapter, please visit our website 
http://www.agacgfm.org/dallas.
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